From: Glenys Reynolds [ NERNGENGNNEE

Subject: response to Thelwall Heys GREEN BELT
Date: 12 Nov 2021 at 17:19:25

To localplan@warrmgton goV HalE TRIED 7O t:lf‘“qll-
. BONT REJTETCTIED -~

| have read the local plan of the above.

| have lived in Thelwall for 54 years and yes we have to move
with the times but building on Green Belt when planning in
2004 said this land should not be developed. We have not
had any new roads built in the area to take additional traffic
which new houses create.

Giving up this land is so wrong. - If houses get built it could
cause more flooding and what about habitat which will be
lost if the Green Belt is lost. Climate change is very much in
the news and | don't think the government would approve of
new houses and what that would bring to the local
environment.

PLEASE PLEASE do not give in to planners and loose our rural
area.

Glenys Owen Reynolds (Mrs)

Sent from my iPad





